SERVICE REPORT FOR DISTRICT D
FOR VIRTUAL CABINET MEETING, AUGUST 7, 2021

Hello Lions of District D,
	Service is paramount to our Lion’s organization; please remember that Lions live that concept.   Lions of District D do a great job of keeping the message of service alive.  
	We go into this new Lion’s year with our district message TOGETHER WE SERVE.  District Governor Joyce has hopes of attaining 90% reporting service; our district has already achieved 72% reporting.  Thank you Lions!
	There’s an air of optimism in District D.   With words like, COME ONE, COME ALL (D-1), SERVING OUR COMMUNITIES (D-3), A FRESH START (D-7), and INSPIRING THROUGH SERVICE (D-8) Lions will continue to be the strong, inclusive, service minded individuals we’ve always been.
	In the District D July newsletter, DG Joyce explained the role of club administrator and how to sign up for that role at LCI.  In District D, the following people have offered to help secretaries, service chairs, and club administrators with their service reporting:

· Lion Karen Bassett
Cell #: 250-318-4527
Email: kb1@telus.net

· Lion Judi Kembel
Cell #: 250-675-2616
Email: wrkembel@yahoo.ca

· Lion Judy Louis
Phone #: 250540-1148
Email: judy.a.louis@outlook.com

	Our new international president for Lions, Doug Alexander, touts the motto SERVICE FROM THE HEART.  Let’s continue to make service our main focus!

WE SERVE,  District D Service Rep, Lion Dorothy Nilles

